Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool

	       JULY NEWSLETTER


Welcome
We would like to welcome the following new children starting at OCC:

         The Olson Family     -     Shepherd (Infants 1)
The Khan Family    
   -     Mazzen Mahmood (Pre-K)
         The Loucks Family   -     Jonah (Infants 1)
The Wojczynski Family
   -     Avary (School Age)


                        Summer Days Off
We know in summer there are many extra days taken off where the children may not attend on a regularly scheduled day.  If your child won’t be attending please let someone in the office know with as much notice as possible for staffing purposes.  Thanks.  
4TH OF July Parade 
OCC will be having its annual 4th of July parade around the building on Wednesday, July 3rd.  We will be going outside (weather permitting) and parade around the building starting at 9:15am and then come back inside for a sweet treat!  Anyone who would like to join us or be a spectator is welcome!

Contagious Illness Notice
Please be aware that all contagious illnesses are posted on the parent communication table when you first walk in the building.  Also, the individual classrooms should be sending an email out to all the parents in the classroom when a child has a contagious illness.  Please notify us as soon as possible if your child has been diagnosed with a contagious illness so we can post it confidentially as we are required to do.
Holiday Closing 
Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool will be closed Thursday, July 4, 2019 in observance of Independence Day.  This is a normal tuition week unless you turn in a vacation coupon.  Please remember that all vacation coupons must be turned in within two weeks of the date they are being used.  Sign-ups will be posted outside of the classrooms for attendance for the week of July 1st.  Have a great holiday!!!

Payment Reminder

Please remember that payment for tuition is due the Wednesday of the current week.  If it is not received by Wednesday, a late fee of $10.00 will be charged to your account.  Any account falling two weeks behind, will be dis-enrolled until the account is brought up to date.  If you would like to have your credit card automatically run through each week, please let someone in the office know and we will give you the authorization form.                                                                                                                                     

Thank You Moms and Dads

We would like to thank all the moms and dads for coming to “Muffins With Mom” and “Donuts With Dad”.  We hope that everyone had a great time and we look forward to doing it again next year.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
July 9

-
Patrick Landry-Futter

July 24

-
Mazzen Mahmood
July 11

-
Miss Darleen


July 26

-
Jaxson Knuth
July 14

-
Aidan Neuworth

July 27

-
Miss Rachel

July 15

-
Amelia Van Hart

July 27

-
Miss Kylie

July 21

-
Zoey Soleimani


July 29

-
Zachary Ebert

July 23

-
Kieran Fifrick


July 30

- 
Miss Kathy


HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:
July 15


Miss Ashley


5 Years!!!!!
